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Good Morning Chloe,
The first thing I noticed was that there are sidewalks shown on both sides of the road on that
dwg.
There are no sidewalks out here, ends roughly at Clayton city limits, probably well info
Brentwood.
I'm sure there are probably more but I would need a better dwg to see.
Also, If this is coming from Verizon, there should be pole numbers, I couldn't tell with the
dwg I have.
I'm surprised this got past the planning department, from experience they are really picky.
Hope this helps some.
Shaun

On Mon, Jun 2, 2025 at 4:22 PM Chloe Partain <chloe.partain@dcd.cccounty.us> wrote:

Hi Shaun,

 

Can I ask how the map differs from the existing conditions? I would like more information
so I can put it in my staff report.

 

Chloe Partain, Project Planner

Department of Conservation and Development

Community Development Division

30 Muir Road, Martinez, CA 94553

(925) 655-2857

 

 

From: Chloe Partain 
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 02:28 PM
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CONTRA COSTA





To: Shaun McMahon <smcmahon@metalsetinc.com>; MCR13920@aol.com
Subject: RE: Notice of Intent to Render Administrative Decision, County File #CDWA25-00009

 

Hi Shaun,

 

Thank you so much. I’ll put this in the record for the public hearing.

 

Chloe Partain, Project Planner

Department of Conservation and Development

Community Development Division

30 Muir Road, Martinez, CA 94553

(925) 655-2857

 

 

From: Shaun McMahon <smcmahon@metalsetinc.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 02:10 PM
To: Chloe Partain <chloe.partain@dcd.cccounty.us>; MCR13920@aol.com
Subject: RE: Notice of Intent to Render Administrative Decision, County File #CDWA25-00009

 

Contra Costa County

Department of Conservation and Development

 

Ms. Chloe Partain

 

Regarding the above Notice, I'm formally requesting a Public Hearing on behalf of myself
and my neighbors. We all live in close vicinity of the proposed project. and all have
questions and concerns as to the replacing of the (facility) utility pole and what it may in
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compass as well as any environmental impacts. 

Also, please note the map does not represent the existing conditions and should be changed
and resubmitted.

I've attached the Notice for record.

Any questions please let me know.

Looking forward to the hearing date.

Thank you,

 

Sincerely

Shaun McMahon

CC: R Bruno


